
COME AND GET FRESH AIR AND EXERCISE WHILE HELPING  
THE KIDS IN YOUR COMMUNITY!!! 

 
When: Saturday, Sept. 19th, any time between 8 am and 3 pm 

Where: Scroggs Elementary Garden – behind the playground 

Who: ANYBODY – no garden experience necessary.  We’ll tell you what to do! 
 
Scroggs’  Elementary School has a garden that needs some work!  A team of parents has 
put together an action plan to complete garden renovation so that it can become a true 
hands-on learning center for the children at Scroggs.   
 
There is something for everyone: 
 Clearing overgrown areas 
 Weeding 
 Preparing plots for the classes 
 Handy-persons – please come! we have repairs needed for our shed and fence 
 Pruning bushes and trees 
 Preparing paths with newspaper and straw 
 Putting in signs 

 
You will be rewarded with: 
 A fun time with friends and meeting new people 
 A sense of accomplishment and good work 
 Cider and cookies.  Water will be provided as well. 

 
All WE need is YOU!  If you also have garden tools – pruners, shovels, rakes, shears, 
etc., please bring them!  Garden gloves will be handy! Kids welcome! 
 
If you are interested, please contact Tamara Rice at tamarasrice@hotmail.com or (919) 
370-9570 for more information and to let us know your area of interest and when you 
might come! 
 


